
THE DEPARTMENT OF LITERATURE RECIEVES DONATION OF FILM 

EQUIPMENTS FROM RAKUEISHA CO. LTD, JAPAN. 

 

Mr. Shigeji Maenda, the Director of Rakueisha Co. Ltd, Japan donated film 
equipments to the Department of Literature on 2nd February, 2015. The equipments 
will help a great deal in promoting teaching of Film Studies in the Department. 

The Department has established collaboration with Rakueisha Co., where students 
from the Department are offered internship. One student has so far benefitted from 
the programme.  

 

The equipments which included a projector, a video reporter, and a specialized laptop 
were handed over to Departmental representatives in the Dean’s office, Faculty of Arts. 
They included the Chairperson, Dr. Masumi Odari, Prof. Chesaina Ciarunji, Dr. Simon 



Peter V. Otieno and Mrs. Anna Petkova Mwangi. Also present were Literature Students 
Association (LSA) officials; Mr. Steve Ougo (Chairman), Ouma Dansam ( Secrtary 
General) and Billy Ochieng ( Editor in Chief). 

The Dean Faculty of Arts, Prof. Peter Wasamba thanked the Director for the Donation. 
He assured him that the equipments would be put to good use so that the students 
and other stakeholders would benefit. 

 

 


